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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0428 
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: May 7, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve first extension to agreements for professional traffic and 

transportation engineering consultant services – Contract 616-10631 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a one-year extension to the 
agreement for professional traffic and transportation engineering consultant services 
with 1) Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc., 2) Kittelson & Associates, Inc., 3) Miller, Legg 
& Associates, Inc., and 4) T.Y. Lin International, and authorize the execution of the 
extensions.  
 
Background 
The initial two-year agreements with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. and Kittelson & 
Associates, Inc. were approved by the City Commission on July 6, 2011 (CAR 11-0970, 
Pur-7). The initial two-year agreements with Miller, Legg & Associates, Inc. and T.Y. Lin 
International were approved by the Commission on August 23, 2011 (CAR 11-1130 Pur-
20, CAR 11-1131 Pur-21). First amendments to the four agreements were approved by 
the City Commission on August 21, 2012 (CAM 12-1213 Pur-13).  
 
Resource Impact 
Funding for these services will be from individual projects when services are contracted 
through individual task orders subject to the availability of funds. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 - First Extension to Agreement - Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
Exhibit 2 - First Extension to Agreement - Kittelson & Associates, Inc. 
Exhibit 3 - First Extension to Agreement - Miller, Legg & Associates, Inc.                
Exhibit 4 - First Extension to Agreement - T.Y. Lin International 
 

 
Prepared by: Rick Andrews, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Acting Department Director:  Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


